Meriden Markham Airport Newsletter MAY 2015

Fuel price: \$4.45

SPRING Hours (weather permitting)

Fri & Sat 9am-6pm Sun -Fri 9am-5pm



IT'S OFFICIAL!

The order for the 4 new Morton Box hangars has been placed. Materials will be delivered early September. Site work has begun!

These are the first hangars in more than 60 years that will be built at the airport. We are continuing to seek funding for the hangars at the south end tentatively planned for 2016-2017.



IT'S ALMOST OFFICIAL!

PLEASE WELCOME the new flight school at MMK

MERIDEN AVIATION CENTER

Renovations are underway as they get set up this week to open.

The school will offer instruction in two PA28-161 Piper Warriors; both IFR equipped.

Stay tuned for more information once MAC is open for business!

An open house date will be announced.



Airport improvement projects are planned over the next several months:

EAA Chapter 27 volunteers have repaired the Tetrahedron

Tetrahedron & windsock pole will be painted by EAA

New windsock is on it's way!

Painting of the South T-Hangar Quonset Hut date TBD

T-Hangar doors to be repaired

Fuel Sales:

Currently we offer one of the lowest fuel prices in the Northeast. We hit record sales in April with the highest volume day on record.



A Congressional Gold Medal of Honor was recently awarded to Ernest Markham, Meriden Markham Airport's 1st airport Manager for his service during WWII.

The medal on display in the terminal building was graciously donated by his grand-daughter Linda Scialabba.

Upcoming Meetings & Events:

EAA Chapter 27 meeting 05/17 @10am

FAA Wings Seminar - IMC "Instrument Flying" 05/26 @6pm

Ultimate Off Road Truck Show – 05/31 from 10-4pm

Aviation Commission meeting – every 2nd Tuesday 6pm

Civil Air Patrol meeting - every Monday 6pm

Chamber of Commerce /Summer Event – 6/18 5pm

"2015 Fly-In & Public Safety Festival" date - October 03rd "

(Rain date October 10th)